Chloë Tsaoussis-Maddock
Abbey House, Abbey Road,
Ferrybank,
Waterford City,
Ireland.
Re: Summer Internship 						03. February, 2017
Dear Byrne Wallace Summer Internship programme,
I am applying for the 2017 Summer Internship with your firm.
I would relish the opportunity for this Summer Internship. For the past two years, I have become increasingly interested and keen to look into studying law. As my dissertation relates to the legal history of the early Irish Free State, it has nurtured my interest in law; I enjoy how law is a reflection of wider society. This opportunity would allow explore law in a working environment and to confirm that this is the direction I would like to pursue. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As you will see from my CV, I have gained a lot of experience with working and collaborating with other individuals. My time in the Mountaineering Club and Art Society has taught me how to cooperate, organize small and large events, advertise, and make decisions in order to keep the Club and Society alive. I understand the importance of every participant carrying out their duties in order to keep a high level of work. As a hike leader for the Mountaineering Club, it has shown me how to strategize and be flexible; sometimes weather conditions can change and our original hike will have to be altered accordingly. Additionally, I have learnt how to manage, interact, and direct groups of up to forty people of different aptitudes and personalities in various weather conditions. My experience in Waterford’s Medieval Museum introduced me to the business world. From the employees there, I learnt how a Museum functions and saw first-hand business management.  
I believe that my experiences will be able to contribute greatly to your team as a summer intern. I am a hard worker in everything I do; my academic record and chosen club and society shows this. I would bring my hard working ethos to Byrne Wallace. 
Thank you for taking the time to consider my application. I very much look forward to hearing from you in the near future.   
Kind Regards,
Chloë Tsaoussis-Maddock 
